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Work area and access map    

As advised in our October monthly notification, A W Edwards is carrying out completion and rectification works on all streets 

surrounding the three station buildings. This included adjustments to pedestrian crossings along the Pacific Highway at both the 

Hume and Oxley Street intersections.  

Starting next Thursday 17 October, work will be carried out at night between 7pm and 5am the following morning to remove and 

replace certain sections of footpath, kerb and gutter at each of the pedestrian crossings along Pacific Highway at the Oxley and 

Hume Street intersections. This work is expected to take up to four nights to complete (Thursday 17, Sunday 20, Monday 21 and 

Wednesday 23 October) with contingency on Thursday 24, Sunday 27 and Monday 28 October.   

What to expect 

Some of this work will be noisy as we will be using jackhammers and concrete saws. Mitigation measures will be in place to 

reduce noise impacts including stopping certain high-noise activities, such as saw cutting and hammering at midnight and the use 

of noise barriers where feasible. Lower impact works will then continue until 5am. These works include concrete pours, trenching 

with an excavator, road compacting and use of a vacuum truck. 

To further minimise noise, intersections will be repaved during the day. 

Parking may be temporarily removed adjacent to work areas. Work will be staged to ensure that one of the two east-to west/ 

west-to-east crossings is open for pedestrians.  

 

 

 

 




